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Animals are tortured every single day and it's not right. That nobody stands up for them is 
disgusting. Nobody who speaks up regarding horrendous treatment of any animal should be 
punished. The one who is cruel to the animal should be punished and fined. You must change 
this ridiculous law. The people who make us aware of what animals suffer are the people who 
deserve a medal. Fine the sadists and leave the good people alone. In fact thank them, that is far 
more appropriate and deserved. 


